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WORSHIP SERVICES
JUNE 13TH, 10:00 a.m. 

Online Only.
Matthew 21:12

 Then Jesus entered
the temple and drove out
all who were selling and

buying in the temple,
and he overturned the tables

of the money changers
and the seats of those

who sold doves.
Father’s Day

JUNE 20TH, 10:00 a.m. 
In-Person in the Sanctuary

 and Online.

NOON.
Father’s Day Picnic

at Marion Diehl Park

JUNE 27TH, 10:00 a.m. 
In-Person in the

Family Life Center 
and Online.

REGULAR CHURCH HOURS:
Monday-Thursday

9:00 a.m. - 3:00 p.m.
Closed on Fridays.

REMINDER.
CHURCH COUNCIL MEETING

SUNDAY, JUNE 13TH
AT 7:00 P.M.

IN THE
COMMONS ROOM #1

IN-PERSON AND ONLINE. 

JUNE 13, 2021JUNE 13, 2021  WeeklyWeekly

CHATTERCHATTER Sunday, June 13th,Sunday, June 13th,
Online Worship.Online Worship.

WORSHIP UPDATE - This Sunday, 
June 13th, will be online only. June 
20th (Father’s Day in the Sanctuary) 
and June 27th (Mission Team 
Comissioning in the Family Life 
Center) will be hybrid (online and 
in-person). July 4th will be online 
only. July 11th, 18th and 25th will 

be in-person and online. Remember that we remain 
mask optional. Unvaccinated persons are asked 
to wear a mask at church events. Fully vaccinated 
persons may choose to wear or not to wear a mask. 
Thanks for your continued care.

AS WE CONTINUE TO IMPROVE OUR ONLINE 
WORSHIP EXPERIENCE WE APPRECIATE 
YOUR FEEDBACK. Currently our livestream 
destination is SAUMC’s facebook page. That 
means that you can see the service in real 
time by connecting to our Facebook page.  
Several folks have asked if we can also 
upload directly to YouTube as well, and we’re 
working on it. The plan is to have the Father’s 
Day service uploaded to both platforms in 
real time. So at 10:00 a.m., you will have an 
additional choice of where you can join in, 
Facebook or YouTube. Questions, reach out to 
Sara or Pastor Sherri. 

SATURDAY, JUNE 12TH, IS THE WNCCUMC 
ANNUAL CONFERENCE MEETING. Due to 
ongoing COVID concerns, this year’s meeting 
will once again be virtual. For more details 
on the meeting and related events, go to 
www.ac2021.org . 

HELP CELEBRATE. Betty Moore, a member of
St. Andrew’s will be celebrating her 91th birthday 
on Sunday, June 20th. Please help us celebrate the 
occasion by showering her with cards. Cards may 
be sent to Betty at: Matthews Glen, 733 Plantation 
Estates Dr., Matthews, NC 28105. Thank you.

OUR PARTNER MINISTRY 
DAHLIA GROVE is hosting a golf 
challenge on Monday, June 28th 
at Pine Lake Country Club in Mint 
Hill, NC. To participate or sponsor, 
please reach out to David Poteat 
at dgolfingnut@aol.com.

THANK YOU. A special thank you to Pastor David 
and the Latino Coalition for Faith and Health for the 
grant award of a defibrillator for the church as well 
as training. Thanks also for their coordination of a 
second vaccination clinic held this past Wednesday.  
We celebrate this as one of the many community 
partnerships yielding good fruit for the kingdom!

A RETIREMENT GIFT HONORING 
BISHOP LEELAND AND HIS WIFE, 
JANET may be made through 
contributions that will benefit the 
Northern Haiti Mission Connection 
and UMAR. You may be familiar with 

                               UMAR’S work through St. Andrew’s  
                       connection to Clancy Dowless. 
Donations may be made by a check to St. Andrew’s 
(note Bishop Leeland) or directly to the WNCCUMC 
treasurer through this link:
https://www.wnccumc.org/ac-2021-offering . 
Thanks for your support.

VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL. 
JULY 11TH - 14TH. Discovery on 
Adventure Island. Join us on our 
quest for God’s great light based 
on Isaiah 60:1 “Arise! Shine! Your 
light has come; the Lord’s glory 

has shone upon you.” For children Kindergarten 
through grade 5 (and adult volunteers) the 
July 11th-14th VBS registration is available. 
Registration forms are in the Narthex and on the 
website at www.standrewsumc.com .

YOU ARE NEEDED! Are you ready to volunteer?
We would love to have you help with VBS this 
summer. We have several spots available to 
help teach our children about God’s light! 
Contact Sherry Jackson for more information at 
childrensministry@standrewsumc.com or 704-
553-1327 ext 103.

PHOTO HIGHLIGHTS FROM JUNE 6TH 
GRADUATE SUNDAY.

13	Brad Barnes
13	Bill Maxson
15	Ken Farrar
16	 Bob Reynolds
18	Greg Parker
18	Madison Stevenson
19	Kathryn Brown
19	Kaelyn Stevenson 

Bishop
Paul L. Leeland

Congratulations
to the Class of

2021 Graduates.


